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Barry Paceley Bio
SRP Councilman, District 7

This spring, two significant events are shaping the future of SRP: a better-than-average rainfall and 
snowfall replenishing the SRP watershed reservoirs, and the April election of the SRP Board and 
Council. As I run for re-election to the SRP Council, I am seeking your support to continue advocating 
for the consistent delivery of SRP power and water at the lowest possible rates.

With 45 years of experience as a general contractor, I've learned the essentials of building a 
successful business: delivering quality products at the best value and understanding the customers' 
current and future needs. When I joined the SRP Council 12 years ago, I was pleased to find that 
SRP's vision and policies for reliable, affordable, and sustainable power and water align perfectly with 
these principles. SRP's commitment to sustainability is evident, starting with the integration of 
hydro-generators into dams and now evolving to include the development of new power sources like 
solar, wind, and geothermal, as well as exploring future options such as hydrogen.

Having grown up in the Arcadia neighborhood, I've personally experienced the benefits of flood 
irrigation. This method of using raw water from SRP’s reservoirs not only preserves municipal water
but also mitigates the urban heat island effect during the summer. Throughout my tenure on the SRP 
Council, I have been actively involved in assisting subdivisions with the establishment of Irrigation 
Water Delivery Districts. These districts organize private systems to maintain pipes, ditches, and gates, 
ensuring that shareholders have access to their entitled water.

I am enthusiastic about the opportunity to continue this work. Therefore, I ask for your vote to re-elect 
Barry Paceley to the SRP Council on April 2, 2024.




